We’ve had several members advise us that they did not get their Health & Wellness reimbursement at the end of July. If yours was missing, please let me know.

Open enrollment is coming soon. Once again you’ll need to do one of the Wellness activities to get the $100 discount. Now is a good time yo review your coverage and dependents so you can make any necessary changes in October. 

In Solidarity,

Barb 

••••
Barbara K. Carson
President/Business Manager
IBEW Local 2213
